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EXECUTIVE 
 
 
A meeting of the Executive will be held on Thursday, 4th January, 2024 in the Council 
Chamber, Forde House, Brunel Road, Newton Abbot, TQ12 4XX at 10.00 am 
 
 

PHIL SHEARS 
Managing Director 

 
Membership: 
 
Councillors H Cox, Goodman-Bradbury, Keeling (Deputy Leader), Nutley, Nuttall, G Taylor, 
Wrigley (Leader), Hook and Palethorpe 
 
 
Please Note:The public can view the live streaming of the meeting at Teignbridge 
District Council Webcasting (public-i.tv)  with the exception where there are 
confidential or exempt items, which may need to be considered in the absence of the 
press and public.  
 
 
A G E N D A  
 
Part I 
 
  
6. Public Questions  (Pages 3 - 4) 
 Members of the Public may ask questions of the Leader or an Executive Member. A 

maximum period of 15 minutes will be allowed with a maximum of period of three 
minutes per questioner. 
 

 
If you would like this information in another format, please telephone 01626 361101 or 
e-mail info@teignbridge.gov.uk  
 

Public Document Pack
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Public Questions 

Executive 4 January 2024 

 

Question From Mr M Joyce 

 

Can the Leader advise how an elderly resident who lives in Kingkkerswell , does not 
have access to the internet,  a mobile phone or any other IT equipment, can apply 
and pay for  a parking permit. 

The resident in question phoned the Parking Office at the Council and was advised 
that, because the resident had no access via the internet or similar, then unless the 
resident can get access via a third party, then no the resident cannot apply for a 
permit. 

This cannot be right surly , I would expect that some means to assist those who do 
not have or wish to use the Internet must be available as it could, in my opinion, be 
considered discrimination on age and or disability. 

 

Response from the Leader 

The Council is aware of the issue with digital access to parking permits and is 
investigating alternative solutions to enable residents without digital access to apply 
for a parking permit. We have developed a programme to review all our customer 
facing processes and will be ensuring that they are accessible to all residents by 
completing an equality impact assessment on each process and any proposed 
changes. 
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